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Notes from February Job Status Meeting, 03/03/06
Summary of New Issues
· Provide budget to build the SXR modification.  Ron / Hutch
· VV design deliverables not getting done.  Brad / Jim L.
· New VVSA schedule delays.  Mike V.
· We are doing lots of unbudgeted work. (MC parts re-work, VV Title II design, MCWF Title III design, global structural analysis, SXR modifications, etc.)

1203 Vacuum Vessel Final Design (Goranson)
· I missed this part of the meeting but heard that there was no progress reported. What is the plan for the VV Design end-game? Action: Brad / Jim L.
· Explanation was that R&D activity to resolve H/C and heater tape design issues is taking longer than expected (and probably unbudgeted work, I would guess). Also, subcontractor costs coming in late distort the cost data.

· SXR drawing package will be released today and we will acquire from Major Tool.

1204 Vacuum Vessel System Procurements (Dudek)
· There will be an FDR in mid-March for the H/C tubing clamp design.

· We can’t order the H/C tubing yet because there is an issue of magnetic permeability with the off-the-shelf stuff. Needs to be resolved.  Rod thought we could go to a supplier and select the ones from his stock that we want.  Action:  Rod contact Brad and Larry and work out an expeditious path forward.
· What about the heater tapes?  Larry.
1250 VVSA Fabrication (M. Viola)
· Additional work required on VVSA #1. Now forecast April 12, including 6 days of float.

· VVSA#2 has all ports on, now welding the bosses. Forecast vacuum test late March, delivery by May 15. Has float but MV thinks it’s optimistic.

· VVSA #3 will be delayed due to lowered priority. MV: No better than 8/4.  Major Tool owes us a schedule.  Rod: we should push back.

1403  Modular Coil Type C Final Design  (D. Williamson)

· No progress on Type C drawings due to priority being given to Title III work and procurement-critical Type A work.

· Charges need to be straightened out.  Jim L.
1416  Modular Coil Type A&B Final Design  (D. Williamson)

· Some progress on Type A design.  Design has been improved for manufacturability. 

· Type A cladding is inside the 90-day procurement window, but will go into checking next Friday.  Risk of parts not being available in time.  Action: Brad, Dave continue to expedite drawings.
· Type A closeout in early May.

· Progress on Type B lead block assembly.

1421  Modular Coil  Interface Hardware (D. Williamson)

· .

1414  Modular Coil testing (G. Gettelfinger)

· Doubts about whether kickless cable is going to work. Will be high-potted next week. If it fails, then we have to re-group on the machine design.

· Cost over-runs on this job.  (Something like $176K spent for $25K accomplished?).  But a lot of that was for the TRC.   Action: Geoff follow up on costs.  Estimate to complete to readiness for testing of C1.
· As a separate issue, C1 test program has to be decided.

1411  MCWF  Production (P. Heitzenroeder) 
· .

1408  MC Supplies (J. Chrzanowski)

· Had to step out.

1451  MC Winding (J. Chrzanowski)
· Will see extra costs in autoclave improvements, cladding & chill plate re-work, MCWF re-work, C2 tooling modifications.

· Lots of problems with getting the bag to seal.  Doubled the time. C1 moving to the autoclave on Monday.

· Finished 4 turns on C2 side B.

1459  MCWF re-work (J. Chrzanowski)
· We are capturing unbudgeted work in this job.

1301/1302  Conventional coils design (M. Kalish)

· Stepped out

1350  TF Facility Prep. (J. Chrzanowski)

· On hold while we evaluate the procurement option.

1351  TF Supplies (Kalish)
· .

1361  TF Fabrication (J. Chrzanowski / Kalish)

· We are running variances due to this job being on hold while we evaluate the procurement option.

1501  Structures design (F. Dahlgren)

· Stepped out.

19  Design Integration and Management (B. Nelson)
· .

1701  Cryostat & Base design (G. Gettelfinger)

· Not much progress on base support structure, awaiting design guidance from stellarator core design group. Coil-to-coil interface issue has diverted Art and HM. That needs to be resolved as a starting point for Base Structure.  Action: Brad arrange meeting with Geoff, Tom Brown et al. regarding what to do.
1803  FPA Tooling Design (T. Brown)
· Stage 1 fixtures 95% done.  Action: Larry send Brad a picture of it.
· Stage 2 little progress because Tom diverted to Diagnostics support (MagLoops and SXR).

1804  FPA Metrology (S. Raftopoulos)

· .

3101  Magnetic Diagnostics (B. Stratton)

· Productive meeting on cost offsets was held March 3 and folded into status update.

4101  AC Systems (S. Ramakrishnan)

· Postponed to FY07.

4301  DC Systems (S. Ramakrishnan)

· We should be doing no work except preparing for PDR in March.  Need to understand why designers are charging.  Wayne
8205  Dimensional Control (B. Stratton)
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